call us Telephone | 020 8985 4380 Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us vww.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

IIth January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 4 Swimming Lessons

As part of the National Curriculum at Key Stage 2, all children are expected to learn how to swim. In order for us to meet our statutory duty, your child's provision is normally, daily swimming sessions over a two-week period.

The swimming organisation that we have used for the last 10 years, will sadly no longer operate at the London Aquatics Centre from 1st March 2024 as they have lost the tender. Unfortunately, this means that they are not able to commit to the booking we have pencilled in for June 2024. They have in the interim offered us 22nd January to 2nd February at 10:00 am for one class and there is one slot from the week 5th-9th February at 1:00 pm and they are trying to fit in the other week for the pupils.

We are aware that the dates are around the corner however, this is a situation beyond our control and we would therefore like your opinion on whether you think you will be able to provide for your child the appropriate swimwear (swimming costume, swimming cap) and a towel for every swimming lesson, if we are to take up the offer on the dates stated above.

Please scan and complete the short survey to let us know your opinion before Friday 12th January at 1pm. If you have any concerns, please speak to your child's class teacher or the phase lead, Miss Gustave.

Yours sincerely,

Year 4 Swimming

Mr Gregory Logan **Head of School**

Twitter: @OneMrLogan I

Robin Warren **Executive Head Teacher**

Twitter: @BlossomHT





